After We Went To Press

ATTENTION

Fall Fest
Date

Change.
See Details
Below

After press time it came to the attention of the HOA Board that Cora Thomas
Elementary had scheduled a Trunk-or-treat at the same time our Fall Fest
had been planned (as noted on page 1) on Saturday, October 30. Since
most of our elementary students attend Cora Thomas, the HOA Board
decided to reschedule to prevent a scheduling conflict for our families.

Instead of Saturday, plan to have your kiddos come by the Recreation
Center as they are trick-or-treating in the neighborhood. Our Fall Fest will be
from 5:30 to 7:00 PM October 31. The children can grab a bag of goodies
and perhaps shoot a selfie before moving on to the business of Halloween
Trick-or-treating in the community.



